[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 2nd November. On Tuesdays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. As last week was shorter we are keeping the same reading books this week to allow for more time to read in class. The class will also have maths homework this week to support our new money topic.
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch

l.lynch2@mgfl.net
For our healthy lifestyle week we have been learning about healthy food and sleep routines. We created a plate of healthy food and played a mystery fruit/veg game using our sense of smell and touch.


We have been working hard on correctly forming letters to help with our handwriting.
Maths and Numeracy
· This week we have been revisiting identifying coins and learning to correctly put them in order of value.

Literacy
· This week we have been looking at vowels and how we can create different words by changing the vowel in the middle. For e.g dog could become dig.
· We created spooky haunted house setting descriptions. 
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